
 

 

January 24, 2025  

 

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community,    

 

Below please find an important update regarding progress reports.   
 

Progress Reports in Grades 1-6 

Effective mid-trimester 2, we are going to discontinue traditional progress reports for students in 

grades 1 through 6.  Beginner grades are not posted in the Parent Portal due to our standards-

based grading system, so we will continue to provide progress reports mid-trimester.   
 

In the past, progress reports were helpful tools for parents to monitor their children’s progress 

because they didn’t have access to students’ grades throughout the trimester.   However, our Parent 

Portal provides parents with accurate, real time information about student progress, so there is no 

longer a need for a progress report.  Parents have access to this information on an ongoing basis.   
 

On Monday, February 3rd, mid-trimester, administration will send an email to parents reminding them 

to log in and view students’ grades.  If you would like to view your child’s grades now, please follow 

the steps below.   
 

Accessing Student Grades in the Parent Portal:  

-Log in to the Parent Portal. 

-From the Menu, select “Gradebook”. 

-You will see the Course Title for each subject area, as well as the student’s current average in each 

subject area. (Special Area courses are graded with a rubric and the course grade is entered at the 

end of the trimester.) 

-If you would like to see grades for individual assignments within a course, click on the “Course Title” 

for English Language Arts, Math, Social Studies or Science.   The course assignments, due dates and 

grades are listed.  

 

If you need assistance with your Parent Portal login, please contact the main office for assistance.  

Thank you for your continued support.   

Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans  


